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To:

From:

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors in CID and SGOD
Education Program Supervisors

Public Schools District Supervisars

Unit Heads

DMEA Coordinators in the Division

DFTA Members in the Division

All Others Concern

The Schools Division Superintendent

Subject: DIVISION MONITORING, EVALUATION AND ADJUSTMENT

Date:

(DMEA) FOR YEAR-END 2023

January 2, 2024

. In line with the Division Monitoring, Evaluation and Adjustment (DMEA) for the

year ended 2023, this office shall be consolidating all reports from your
respective units to be presented in the Regional Monitoring, Evaluation and
Adjustment (RMEA) presentation.

Moreover, unit heads are required to submit their yearend DMEA reports in the
google drive link tinyurl.com/YearendDMER2024 on or before January 10,
2024 Wednesday.

Likewise, template for the yearend DMEA report is available in the link provided
for easy access and perusal.

Immediate and widest dissemination of this memorandum is desired.
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Address: DepEd SDO, Burgos st., Dagupan City
Telephone No.: (075)615-2645/(075)615-2641
Email Address: dagupan.city@deped.gov.ph




